
John Bartram High School  
2401 S. 67

th
 Street  

Philadelphia, PA  19142 

Phone: (215) 492-6450  www.bartramhigh.net  Fax:  (215) 492-6117 

 

 

November 12, 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of John Bartram Students, 

 

We are hosting a Multicultural Day on Thursday, November 19, 2015.  This will be an  

 

opportunity for our students and staff to share their cultural backgrounds with each other.  

 

 Everyone is encouraged to wear clothing that represents his or her ethnic background.  In  

 

addition, students and staff may bring in ethnic food at the discretion of the 1
st
 period teacher.   

 

All food will only be eaten during the first period.  There are guidelines that must be followed: 

 

 Each dish MUST have a list of ingredients  

 

 No heating or refrigeration required 

 

 No cutting utensils or metal utensils permitted. 

 

We are also asking that every student provide the following information for the their health and 

safety: 

 

 

Student Name ________________________________________________________________ 

 

My child HAS allergies _____________________ Does NOT have allergies_____________ 

 

 

List ALL food allergies_________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Emergency contact phone number: _________________________________________________ 

    

Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Abdul Mubdi Muhammad 

Principal 


